Absolutely Positively
Wellington City Council

Me Heke Ki Poneke

File ref: IRO-4373
4 December 2014
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Dear Mr Alexander
Official Information Request Response

Thank you for your information request, submitted to the Council via the FYl.org.nz
website on 20 November 2014, requesting information about the Kilbirnie Aquatic
Centre Créche.

Specifically, in your request, you asked for:

1. Full 2013/14 financials for the Créche including breakdown of ratepayer funding,
ministry of education funding. Profit and Loss.

2. All 2013/14 council meeting minutes (written or electronic) regarding the
closure/sustainability of the creche.

Please find attached the documents you requested, namely:

Operational Expenditure Statement of Financial Performance for the Wellington
Regional Aquatic Centre Créche, for the period ending 30 June 2014.

Strategy and Policy Committee meeting documents from 12 March 2013 and 11 June
2013. These are the last documents concerning the sustainability of the creche from
Council meetings, none having been presented to Council in 2013/14.

Please contact me if you have any questions.
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